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Michelle F. Myatt

From: Deborah Lumpkin <dlumpkin@mitchellhomesinc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 11:56 AM
To: Central Permitting Mailbox
Subject: RE: Spencer - Leaflet Church Rd 
Attachments: Appointment of Lien Agent_ Details - LiensNC Lien Service.pdf

Good morning  
 
The house dimensions should be 48x62 that was my mistake, so I apologize.  Please also see the attached lien agent, let 
me know once you receive this and if you need anything else. 
 
Thanks  
 

 

Deborah Lumpkin 
Pre-Construction Manager  
 
(804) 290-0773 
14300 Sommerville Court 
Midlothian, VA 23113 

Important Notice: This email is intended only for the above-named recipients. The contents of the email and any attached files are confidential. If you 
have received this email in error, you must not copy, forward, disclose the information contained in it, or otherwise use it in any way. Please notify the 
sender immediately and then delete the message and any attachments. 
 
 

From: Central Permitting Mailbox <centralpermitting@harnett.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 10:08 AM 
To: Deborah Lumpkin <dlumpkin@mitchellhomesinc.com> 
Subject: RE: Spencer - Leaflet Church Rd  
 
Good morning, 
 
The customer came in & started the sepƟc applicaƟon back in February, noƟng the size of the house as 48’ x 62’ but your 
Land Use indicates that it is 62’ x 43’. 
 
The Site Plan shows the 48’ x 62’—which is correct? 
 
Please confirm the square footage & dimensions. 
 
We also sƟll need the Building ApplicaƟon & Lien Agent before we can issue the permit. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Central Permitting Division 
Harnett County Development Services  

 
(910) 893-7525 ext. 5412 | centralpermitting@harnett.org 



2

420 McKinney Parkway (physical) | PO Box 65 (mailing) | Lillington, NC 27546 
  
https://www.harnett.org/permits/ 
Privacy & Confidentiality Notice  
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and shall be 
disclosed to third parties when required by statutes. (NCGS Ch. 132) 
 
 
 

From: Deborah Lumpkin <dlumpkin@mitchellhomesinc.com>  
Sent: Friday, March 7, 2025 1:45 PM 
To: Central Permitting Mailbox <centralpermitting@harnett.org> 
Subject: Spencer - Leaflet Church Rd  
 
Good Afternoon 
 
Please see attached permit application for the Spencer project, can you please let me know if you need anything else for 
this permit issuance? 
 
Thanks  
 

 

Deborah Lumpkin 
Pre-Construction Manager  
 
(804) 290-0773 
14300 Sommerville Court 
Midlothian, VA 23113 

Important Notice: This email is intended only for the above-named recipients. The contents of the email and any attached files are confidential. If you 
have received this email in error, you must not copy, forward, disclose the information contained in it, or otherwise use it in any way. Please notify the 
sender immediately and then delete the message and any attachments. 
 
 


